From: Richard, Philip E - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, May 26, 2020 6:34 AM
To: Mark Davidson

Cc: Lotzer, Ciara R - DNR; 'Debbie’
Subject: Laundry Basket 02-49-544893
Mark,

The Department has reviewed the March 10, 2020 status report for the Laundry Basket site. Based on the review, we do
not feel the site is ready to be submitted for closure at this time. Because of the proximity of the Village of Lucks
Municipal #2, additional groundwater monitoring is required to monitor the contaminant plume to ensure the
protection of the municipal water supply. Please submit a groundwater sampling plan that includes sampling of
municipal well #2 semi-annually at a minimum, and selected wells to document the contaminant plume condition.

Let me know if you have any questions.
Thanks,

Phil

Philip E. Richard

Hydrogeologist

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Phone: 715 762 1352

Fax: 715 762 4348
philip.richard@wisconsin.gov

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.
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